
 
 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

 
CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS 

COA #: 10-0368 DATE OF ISSUANCE: 3/26/2010 
   DATE OF APPROVAL:  3/25/2010 
PROPERTY: 151 N. Wright Street   
APPLICANT: Julie and Shane Garrison 
 
APPROVED: A Certificate of Appropriateness is hereby issued to authorize the following 

improvements for the property at 151 N. Wright Street (approved elevations 
attached):  
o Replace the aluminum siding on the two existing dormers with cedar shake 

siding.   
o Replace the existing rear porch with a new one-story mudroom and rear entry 

porch.  The mudroom will incorporate cedar shake siding, an asphalt shingle 
roof, and two three-over-one, double-hung, aluminum clad wood windows on 
the north elevation.  The proposed windows will have muntins that are attached 
to the exterior and interior of the glass.  The porch will incorporate wood 
railing, wood-like trek (composite plastic) decking and steps, and wood skirting 
underneath the floor. 

o Add new dormers on either side of the existing second-story dormer on the rear 
façade to accommodate a bathroom on the south side and an expansion of the 
existing hallway on the north side.  The new dormers will incorporate cedar 
shake siding and an asphalt shingle roof.  

o Remove the existing brick chimney.     
o Replace the front porch ceiling with pine wainscoting to match the original in 

material and style.  
o Replace the flooring and steps of the front porch with wood-like trek 

(composite plastic) materials.   
  
EXPIRATION: 
(18 months) 

September 25, 2011 - If a building permit is not issued for the approved work, this 
Certificate of Appropriateness will expire by September 25, 2011.   

  
The application for the work summarized above was duly heard and considered by the Naperville Historic 
Preservation Commission at their meeting held on March 25, 2010.  Approval was given to issue a 
Certificate of Appropriateness as noted in the minutes of the meeting.  Any changes to the approved 
Certificate of Appropriateness will require additional approval from the City of Naperville or the Historic 
Preservation Commission. 
 
Accordingly, I hereby issue the Certificate of Appropriateness for the above work. 
 
 
 
               
Ying Liu, AICP, Community Planner, TED 
for  Karyn Robles, AICP, Transportation and Planning Team Leader, TED 
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